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India contributes US$ one hundred thousand towards the Joint Office for 
Commonwealth Permanent Missions to UN  

 
 

 
 
 The Permanent Mission of India to the United Nations in New York handed over 
today a cheque of US $ one hundred thousand towards India’s contribution to the Joint 
Office for Commonwealth Permanent Missions to the United Nations as Government of 
India’s contribution for the year 2012-13. 
 
2. The cheque was handed over to Mr. Michael Mitchell, Senior Adviser in the Joint 
Office for Commonwealth Permanent Missions to the United Nations by Mr. Abhishek 
Singh, First Secretary on behalf of the Permanent Mission of India to the United 
Nations. H.E. Mr. Collin Beck, Ambassador / Permanent Representative of Solomon 
Islands to the United Nations was also present during the occasion.  
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